June 6, 1962

An adjourned meeting of the City Council was held at 10:00 A.M., June 6, 1962 in the Municipal Court Room with Mayor B. E. Ball presiding.

Present: B.E. Ball, A.O. Umstead, W.R. Hamner, J.C. Holcomb, F.J. Horsman

Also Present: C. F. Jester, City Manager and R.T. Winston, City Attorney.

On motion by W.R. Hamner, seconded by B.E. Ball and carried by unanimous #2178 roll call vote, the following Ordinance to Provide for the extension of the corporate limits of the City of Norton, Virginia, in pursuance to the provisions of Chapter 8, Title 15, of the Code of Virginia as heretofore amended was passed.

There being no further business before the council same adjourned.

Clerk

Mayor